September 19, 2016

March Truedsson and Kelly Pelletier
67 Wellwood Road

Portland, ME 04103

Dear March and Kelly,

| have applied for a building permit to demalish my existing garage and replace it with a new one. As
‘part of the process, the City of Portland has asked that | make you aware of the construction.

If you have any questions at all, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Than

Glehna Irvine

9 Kineo Street

Portland, ME 04103



September 19, 2016

Charles and Nancy Perry
15 Kineo Street

Portland, ME 04103

Dear Charles and Nancy,

| have applied for a building permit to demolish my existing garage and replace it with a new one. As
part of the process, the City of Portland has asked that | make you aware of the construction.

if you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thank you

Glenna lrvine

9 Kineo Street

Portland, ME 04103



September 19, 2016

Courtney Freeman and Ross Endres
12 Loraine Street

Portland, ME 04103

Dear Courtney and Ross,

1 have applied for a building permit to demolish my existing garage and replace it with a new one. As
part of the process, the City of Portland has asked that | make you aware of the construction.

If you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thank yo

Glennd Irvine

9 Kineo Street

Portland, ME 04103



September 19, 2016

Sheila and Dennis Hennessey
65 Wellwood Road

Portland, ME 04103

Dear Sheila and Dennis,

I have applied for a building permit to demolish my existing garage and replace it with a new one. As
part of the process, the City of Portland has asked that | make you aware of the construction.

If you have any questions at all, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thanky

Glenrfa Irvine

9 Kineo Street

Portland, ME 04103



